
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

In accordance with the Municipality’s Certificate of Approval issued by the Ministry of 

the Environment for the newly converted Transfer Station(former landfill site) located at 

395 Victoria Street in Parkhill, the current compost yard location on the curve at Victoria 

Street, was to be closed and will be decommissioned over the coming months.     

The Municipality has always and will continue to accept the following items at the 

Transfer Station (former landfill site) during its normal schedule of operation throughout 

the year:   

BRUSH, POTTED PLANTS AND LEAVES IN PAPER BAGS (Owner responsible to 

dump leaves out of plastic bags) 

There is NO CHARGE to deposit the above items only. 

MATERIALS NOT ACCEPTED: HOUSEHOLD GARBAGE, ANIMAL WASTE, 

SPOILED GRAIN 

Hours of Operation for the Transfer Station: 

Two Designated Wednesday’s of each month from 12:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

One Designated Saturday each month  8:30a.m. – 11:30 a.m.  

 

A complete schedule with exact dates can be obtained from the Municipal Office or on 

the municipal website at www.northmiddlesex.on.ca 

For any other questions pertaining to this matter, please contact the municipal office 

during regular business hours Monday – Friday 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. (519)294-6244 

Jackie Tiedeman, Clerk 

 

                 

 

 

 


